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9th May 2025  
  
Reception Open Bus Trip – Monday 19th May  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
As part of our ‘Off you go’ topic we are planning to take the children on the open top bus along 
the seafront. Alongside this, the children will also be going to Southchurch Park where they will 
play a variety of games. There will be a charge for this trip of £12 per child to enable us to 
have exclusive use of the open top bus. Please ensure this is paid online via School Money.   
  
The children will be leaving school at approximately 9:15 am and will be arriving back at school 
at approximately 11:30 am. One class will be picked up by the bus and go on the tour while the 
other class will walk to Southchurch Park. The two groups will then swap half-way through the 
morning.   
  
To enable the trip to go ahead we would also need several additional adults to support us. If you 
would like to accompany us on this trip please contact the office by Wednesday 14th May. 
Without parent help we may have to cancel or postpone the trip. As soon as we have enough 
helpers, we will then send further details.  
  
We hope that the children will enjoy the visit and gain valuable ‘real life’ experiences from our 
planned activities and our journey on the bus.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
  
Miss C Field and Mr L Bragard  
Reception Class Teachers  
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